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REBUILDING TOGETHER DUTCHESS COUNTY HOME SAFETY & FIRE PREVENTION  

Home fires can happen at any time, but December and January tend to be the peak months for 

these fires.  

Rebuilding Together Dutchess County (www.rebuildingtogetherdutchess.org) is working with 

income qualified homeowners, including seniors, to ensure their homes are warm and safe 

during the colder months.  

RTDC’s Home Safety and Fire Prevention program includes installation of the following: smoke 

and carbon monoxide detectors, fire extinguishers, motion activated solar lighting, LED light 

bulbs, and reflective house numbers. The work is free to qualified homeowners.  

Information can be found by clicking here or by calling RTDC at (845) 454-7310. 

 

Click here for the full Golden Living News issue. 

 

Golden Living . . . News for Seniors, Their Families and Caregivers  
Todd N. Tancredi, Director  
Dutchess County Office for the Aging 
 

www.rebuildingtogetherdutchess.org
http://www.rebuildingtogetherdutchess.org/apply
https://www.dutchessny.gov/Departments/Aging/Docs/Golden-Living-News-for-Seniors-November-2-2020.pdf

